
 

Dear Sirs, 

 

I attach my speech which I hope you will consider good enough and perhaps 

entertaining enough to present at the Holocaust conference. 

 

This is the penultimate draft; I may make one or two very minor alterations but 

this is basically the speech I intend to make. 

 

If you want to speak to me anytime my number is 442086597713; I’m afraid I’m 

one of the last people in Britain not to use a mobile phone but generally I check 

my e-mail several times a day. 

 

As I pointed out in my previous e-mail, my passport expired in February so if 

you want me to come I will need to know as soon as possible. 

 

I did point out too I think that I am not in the best of health although the 

painkillers keep me active, more or less. 

 

I have sent a second e-mail to which are attached three photographs which 

augment the speech. 

 

Yours Sincerely, 

A Baron 


